
The Nebraska Association of Elementary School Principals (NAESP) and the Nebraska State Association of 
Secondary School Principals (NSASSP) have scheduled their annual Principals Conference for December 4-5, 
2024, at the Cornhusker Marriott in Lincoln, Nebraska. 

Each year, the NAESP and NSASSP hold an annual conference to provide professional development and 
networking for Nebraska Principals.  The audience for this event is made up of elementary, middle, and high 
school principals from across the state.  Our attendance is expected to be around 200 principals.  

COMPANY NAME___________________________________________________________________________ 

REPRESENTATIVE___________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY/STATE/ZIP_____________________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE____________________________EMAIL______________________________________________ 

TYPE OF BUSINESS _________________________________________________________________________ 

Program Ads – All ads are Full Color 
☐ Inside front cover $400 (8.5” by 11“) SOLD
☐ Full page $300 (8.5” by 11”)
☐ Inside back cover $400 (8.5” by 11”)
☐ Half page $200 (8.5” by 5.5”)
All program ads must be submitted electronically to megan@ncsa.org by November 8, 2024.

The cancellation deadline for this event is November 8, 2024. No refunds will be provided after this date. 
Please contact Brenda at brenda@ncsa.org with any cancellation requests. 

_______________________________________       _______________________________________________ 
(SIGNATURE) (PRINT NAME) 

We must receive both completed paperwork and payment to secure your spot. 
RETURN THIS FORM BY November 8, 2024, TO: 

Principals Conference 
440 South 13th Street, Suite A 

Lincoln, NE  68508 
Or email brenda@ncsa.org




